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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2025 7:02:26 AM

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

The requested increase in the Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC fees 
in the Shiloh Falls residential area is unacceptable.. I am retired and have lived in this 
area since 2010. A 400% increase in the current rate seems exorbitant, especially 
when the fee is compared to other areas where I have lived.

I ask that the TPUC reject the proposed rate increase from Limestone Water Utility.

Thank you,

Jerry C. Welch

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2025 at 7:23 p.m.




